
The Project for Emergency Repair and Overhaul Works for the Jebba Hydro Power 

Station (Completion ceremony) 

 

Date: 15th February, 2016 

Venue: Jebba Hydro Power Station, Niger State 

Summary: The output of the generator No.4 has decreased and its lifespan has been 

shortened due to the accident in 2009. The Government of Japan has extended the 

aid of JPY 1.990 billion (equivalent of USD 16.6 million) to repair and overhaul the 

generator No. 4 to recover its original output and lengthen its lifespan for at least 

30 years. 

Mr. Masaya Otsuka, Deputy Head of Mission of the Embassy of Japan, and Mr. 

Babatunde Raji Fashola, Minister for Power, Works and Housing, attended the 

ceremony. It was widely reported by local media.
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Speech by Mr. Otsuka 
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Tour in the Power Station 

 

 


